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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PLANS, SPECIFICATIONS,

FORM OF CONTRACT AND 
ESTIMATED COST FOR

MADRID JR/SR HIGH SCHOOL
GYMNASIUM FLOOR RE-

PLACEMENT
MADRID COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

DISTRICT
MADRID, IOWA

Public notice is hereby given that 
the Board of Directors of the Madrid 
Community School District, Madrid, 
Iowa, will conduct a public hearing 
on the plans, specifications, form 
of contract and estimated total cost 
of construction for the Combined 
Contract for the Madrid Jr/Sr High 
School Gymnasium Floor Replace-
ment project, at 5:30 PM local Iowa 
time on Monday, February 8, 2021 
at the Madrid Elementary School 
Cafeteria, 213 W 1st Street, Madrid, 
IA 50156.  All interested individuals 
are invited to attend.
The Project consists of the remov-
al and replacement of the existing 
gymnasium athletic wood floor-
ing system.  The work includes all 
General, Mechanical and Electrical 
Work.  
Plans, specifications, form of con-
tract and the estimated total cost of 
construction are now on file in the 
Office of the Superintendent, Madrid 
Community School District at 201 N 
Main St, Madrid, Iowa 50156, and 
may be inspected by any interested 
persons.
This notice is given by order of the 
Board of Directors, Madrid Commu-
nity School District, Madrid, Iowa.
Kris Van Pelt
Secretary of the Board of Directors
Madrid Community School District
in the County of Boone, State of 
Iowa
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